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This month’s recommendation for KS2 pupils 

is Charlie Changes into a Chicken. I read this 

book with my children during lockdown and it 

had us laughing out loud together often!   

Charlie has an incredible secret… when he gets 

worried, he changes into all sorts of animals – 

a flea, a pigeon and even a rhino! The worry 

for Charlie is that he has lots to worry about, 

but his best friends are there to try and help 

him deal with his crazy superpower. 

This book taught us lots of new things; 

apparently, the scientific name for a snake is 

‘danger noodle’ and spiders don’t have 8 

bums! 

For anyone who loves reading Roald Dahl or 

David Walliams, this is a great book to try next 

and it will be available to borrow from the 

‘recommended reads’ display in our school 

library. 

 


